
 

 

 

Friends, 

We wish you all a safe, colourful and 
gender sensitive Holi.  

As in every year, this year’s Holi must be 
fun for everyone. We must all respect the 
consent of everyone we play Holi with. In 
all instances, fun should not become a 
cover for molestation or sexual 
harassment. 

No zone is a GSCASH free zone and we 
will be there for the student community. 
For any help, please contact. 

-Student representatives to the 

GSCASH 

Abhiruchi: 9818976538 

Dipti: 8527830420 26.3.13 


